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The feedback obtained from various stakeholders was discussed and analyzed in
the department meetings. Valuable suggestions received from various stakeholders
were presented in the BoS meetings and the suggestions that were passed by the
BoS members have been incorporated in the syllabus. Our alumni’s who are BoS
members continuously provide us their feedback to design and frame the syllabus.

Action recommended Action taken

Both subjects have depth so should be
study separately

Separate paper to be added.
Big data and machine learning should be
separated

Lightweight paper should be there with
internship suggested by BOS members

Shifted simulation modeling to sem 4

Ms. Aarya Tawde

Head, Department of Computer Science & IT
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